CENTRAL HARDIN HIGH SSCHOOL

SCHOOL-BASED DECISION-MAKING COUNCIL

MINUTES

January 16, 2008


A regular meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Central Hardin High School was called to order by Ron Ortiz on January 16, at 4:00 p.m. in the media center.  Those members present were Ron Ortiz, Kenny Ashlock, Mary Calloway, Kim Case, Pam Cox, Rita Highbaugh, Cherie Mingus, Mike Sisk, and Bob Wade, Jr.

08.001
Bob Wade moved and Mike Sisk seconded to approve the minutes of the regular meeting on December 12, 2007.  Motion carried unanimously.

A monthly budget was distributed.

Ron Ortiz reminded the Council that the Round Table will be at Central Hardin on January 31 at 5:30 p.m.

Proposal from the Academic Performance Committee to change the reporting of grades for the second nine weeks will be discussed at the February meeting.

08.002
Bob Wade moved and Rita Highbaugh seconded to approve the College Visits proposal allowing CP or AP English students to take two college visits that do not count as absences from school.  Motion carried unanimously.

Ron Ortiz discussed the KHSAA Title IX Re-Visit Final Audit Report noting that by March 1 policies relative to the purchase of uniforms, meal allotments and the display of banners in the gymnasium are to be submitted to the KHSAA offices.

The Proposed Restructuring to Smaller Learning Communities Draft will be reviewed monthly.  The committee responsibilities are Academic Performance Committee -- Grade Levels; Learning Environment Committee -- Adviser (Mentor/Advocate); Planning Committee -- PLC; an Ad Hoc Vocational Committee -- Career Pathways.

Next regular meeting.  The next regular meeting is scheduled for February 20, at 4:00 p.m. in the media center.

The meeting adjourned at 4:49.
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